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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

MEMORANDUM
1 November 1962

The Cuban Chargé d'Affairs, Mr. Ramon Sinobas, requested to be received by
[Foreign] Secretary [Manuel] Tello. The Secretary gave instructions to Mr. Licenciado
[Pablo] Campos Ortiz to receive him in his name.

Mr. Sinobas said that he had instructions from his government to ask the Mexican
government for its support in the United Nations, to obtain acceptance of the five
points that Prime Minister Castro had just made known.

Campos Ortiz asked Mr. Sinobas if he had an official text of the said five points. He
answered that he did and that he would send it to him immediately.

Mr. Sinobas expressed to Campos Ortiz that the Cuban government considered the
support of Mexico, in this case, as being of the highest importance.

Undersecretary Campos Ortiz, without expressing any opinion, limited himself to
telling Mr. Sinobas that he will immediately inform the Secretary of Foreign Relations
about what he had just made known to him. 

P.C.O.

Annex: Note of the Embassy of Cuba of this same date.


